
 

 

Talbert House Recognizing Opiate Awareness Week 

 

CINCINNATI— From September 17 through 23 Talbert House, and community partners will recognize 

Opiate Awareness Week in Over-the-Rhine (OTR). Rhinegeist will be generously donating a portion of their 

sales from the week to Talbert House and the Agency’s various addiction treatment programs in an effort to 

combat the opiate epidemic that continues to impact our area. Other supporters include Findlay Market, 

Pedal Wagon, and OTR Chamber. 

 An opioid prevention training session will be held in OTR on Thursday, September 20. This training 

will provide guidance and instruction on how to administer the lifesaving drug, naloxone, also known as 

Narcan®. The medication will be furnished to all training session attendees. The training will be held from 

6:00-7:30 p.m. at 3CDC, 1203 Walnut Street, Cincinnati OH 45202, on the fourth floor. All community 

members are encouraged to attend. Registration is free but required at: 

https://opioidpreventionsep20.eventbrite.com.  

  

# # # # 

 

Talbert House is a community-wide nonprofit that operates within five service lines: Addictions, Community 
Care, Community Corrections, Housing, and Mental Health. Children, adults and families benefit from these 
proven services. Last year, Talbert House served over 21,700 clients face to face and an additional 53,000 
through hotline and prevention services throughout Southwest Ohio. Talbert House’s mission is to improve 
social behavior and enhance personal recovery and growth. 
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